50 years of love on Formentera
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This morning, Thursday September 22, as part of the island's tourist-appreciation day, Dia del
Turista, the Formentera Council made a special salute to Federico and Gisela Schmidt,
celebrating 50 years of Formentera visits. The couple took their first trip to the island in 1966.
For many years the two spent their time on Formentera in a house in es Ca Mari, which they
later sold. Since that time, they have spent their visits to the island lodging at their daughter's
house in Venda des Pi des Catala. Despite a recent spill at home, Federico made it out to the

island to celebrate his 93rd birthday. “Every fibre of me loves Formentera. All | wanted was to
be here today”, he said. Molts anys i bons!




